
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter 

 

Teachers: Mrs Cains / Mrs 
Gilbey Subject: History Date: 26/4/19 

 

Task/Expectation: 
 
We hope you all had an enjoyable and relaxing Easter holiday. We certainly 
can’t complain about the weather for once! The children have returned to 
school full of news and enthusiasm after a good rest. 
 
You will be aware that for the next couple of weeks, Mrs Gilbey will teach in our 
class every day whilst Mrs Cains covers Year 2 until Miss Bryan (our student 
from the autumn term) takes over for Mrs Lewis until the end of the academic 
year. Normal service will be resumed in our class from Monday 13th May. 
 
Just to remind you that times tables tests took place on Thursday and new 
sheets were handed out today (Friday) Spelling tests will now take place every 
Monday, (unless it is a bank holiday) with new lists handed out on Tuesdays. 
These changes are now in place until the end of the school year. 
 
Our new history topic for this half term is about different sports through the 
ages, specifically tennis. For homework this week, we would like the children to 
research the game of tennis and find out five interesting facts  – this is quite an 
open ended task and could focus on rules, famous players, tournaments or 
how the sport has developed over time. The children can present their facts in 
any way they wish. 
 
Show and tell sessions will resume after the next half term, we will send a 
timetable home nearer the time. 
 
Our Dukes Barn information meeting will take place for all Year 3 
parents/carers in our classroom on Wednesday 8th May at 5.30pm. As 
mentioned in a previous letter, we will send all the necessary information home 
with your child the next day if you are unable to make it. 
 
Outdoor lacrosse sessions will continue as normal on Wednesday afternoons 
so children will require the appropriate kit and footwear for this.  
 
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework by: Friday 3rd May 2019. 
 


